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commentletters

From: Charles Brust <CBrust@oceandirect.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 2:09 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation

Hello, 
 
I agree with SJWD that determination of future water conservation targets should be postponed until April when MUCH 
MORE information will be known about water and snow‐pack levels. 
 
April is still quite early enough to enact and/or continue water mandated savings for the Summer 2016 and beyond. 
 
Thanks for your consideration. 
 
Regards, 

Charles Brust 
 

8330 Coventry Ct. 
Granite Bay, Ca 95746 
310/701‐7851 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


